Response of General Electric to “Toxic 100” ranking

23 May 2006

GE sent the statement below to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to the following items by the Political Economy Research Institute (PERI) at the University of Massachusetts-Amherst:

press release - “Top Corporate Air Polluters Named”, 11 May 2006: http://www.umass.edu/peri/programs/development/toxic100press.htm 

full list - “The Toxic 100: Top Corporate Air Polluters in the United States”, May 2006: http://www.umass.edu/peri/programs/development/toxic100table.htm 

“GE has a comprehensive EHS (environment, health & safety) management system that operates globally.  Since 1987, GE has reduced its emissions by more than 85%, despite greatly expanding its production.  We continually evaluate opportunities to further reduce our emissions.  The US Environmental Protection Agency has stated that the model used by PERI is properly used for screening purposes only and it is not a quantitative risk assessment model and thus not independently meaningful.”
